
 
 
Attention!  There is a new, updated version of the POL major as of Fall 2020 
  

If you are currently in a concentration in the Political Science major and would like 
to remain in that concentration, you must select courses from that concentration list to 
complete Part Four of the major.  See Degreeworks or the 2019-20 Undergraduate 
Bulletin for concentration course options (http://jjay.smartcatalogiq.com/2019-
2020/Undergraduate-Bulletin/Majors/Political-Science-Bachelor-of-Arts ). 
  

If you are currently in the Political Science major but would like to follow the new 
version of the major (Fall 2020), which does not require a concentration, you must 
fill out a new major declaration form. No approval signature is required, and you can 
email the form as an attachment to jayexpress@jjay.cuny.edu. Please indicate in 
your email that you are already in the major but want to follow the Fall 
2020 version of the major. 
  

If you were a Political Science major before Fall 2020, but never selected a 
concentration, you will also need to fill out a new major declaration form to select the 
new version of the major and email it to jayexpress@jjay.cuny.edu. Again, no approval 
signature is required. Please indicate in the email that you are already in the major and 
just want to follow the Fall 2020 version of it. 
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